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Kimberley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 

Sent: 
To: Tom Walden 

Subject: RE: Dkt. No. 080272-WS; Application of Sun River Utilities 

Tuesday, July 29,2008 1 :15 PM 

Per this email, we will move DN 06324-08 from Docket 0801 79 to 080272. Thank you. 

From: Tom Walden 
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2008 1:06 PM 
To: Kimberley Pena 
Subject: Dkt. No. 080272-WS; Application of Sun River Utilities 

Please place Document No. 06324-08 filed in Docket No. 080179-SU in Docket No. 080272-WS. The letter was filed in 
the wrong docket because it was referenced incorrectly by the writer. 

7/29/2008 
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FPSC-COMMISSION CLERK 


